MORMUGAO PORT TRUST

MARINE DEPARTMENT
T SAGARMALA
DC/S-21/2018/1¢ ©3/09/2018

TRADE NOTICE

All concerned are hereby informed that, as per directives of Ministry of Shipping,
e mail has been migrated to NIC. The new e mail id of Marine Department w.e.f.
1% September, 2018 will be as follows:

(i) dc@mptgoa.gov.in
(i)  hm@mptgoa.gov.in
(i)  pfso@mptgoa.gov.in

PANS should be strictly sent only on PFSO email.
(Capt. Arun Kumar)
Harbour Master

To,
All Shipping Agents/All concerned.




